
Subject: [Fwd: RE: Is there a crosswalk at 29th and Williams? Can't see one!!]
Date: Tue, 06 Sep 2005 14:42:15 -0700

From: Brian Platts <bplatts@shaw.ca>
To: Corrie Kost <kost@triumf.ca>

-------- Original Message -------- 
Subject: RE: Is there a crosswalk at 29th and Williams? Can't see one!!

Date: Tue, 06 Sep 2005 14:20:38 -0700
From: Ernie Crist <ernie_crist@dnv.org>

To: Ken and Moreen MOORE <km-moore@shaw.ca>, Anne Smith <Anne_Smith@dnv.org>
CC: Mayor Harris <Janice_Harris@dnv.org>, phunphries@nvsd44.bc.ca, James Ridge <James_Ridge@dnv.org>, fonvca@fonvca.org, "Joseph

Dioszeghy." <Mbragg@shaw.ca>

Dear Mr. and Mrs. Moore:
 
Your request has been brought to the attention of our CAO Mr. Ridge and Mr Joseph Dioszeghy, our Director of Engineering Services for handling. You may expect a written response. I
will also bring this matter to  the attention of Mrs. Maureen Bragg, the president of the Lyn Valley Community Association. If she will write  a letter of support it would carry considerable
additional weight. Also, this is an issue which should be of concern to the Lynn Valley Community Association in any case. 
 
As someone who drives by there several times a day I certainly agree with your concerns and hope that they will be addressed ASAP. 
 
To address ongoing issues in Lynn Valley including your area you may wish to contact Mrs. Bragg and join the LVCA.
 
I must also mention that there is no excuse for such matters not to be addressed. District taxes are now one of the highest in the Region and there is absolutely no excuse why this
important work should not be done ASAP. This is quite apart from the tens of millions of dollars which have been siphoned off from the District Heritage Fund and the Infrastructure
Reserve Fund. I mention this just in case someone will tell you that there is not enough money to do this work right away. 
 
Thank you for bringing your concerns to my attention.
 
Your truly,
 
Ernie Crist 
 
 
 
 

From:  Ken and Moreen MOORE [mailto:km-moore@shaw.ca] 
Sent: Tuesday, September 06, 2005 10:58 AM
To: Anne Smith
Cc: Ernie Crist; Mayor Harris; phunphries@nvsd44.bc.ca
Subject: Is there a crosswalk at 29th and Williams? Can't see one!!
Importance: High

Hello,

I am writing you as the President of the Boundary Community School Association and a very concerned parent and resident.

There is little or no markings at the intersection of 29th and Williams. This is a very heavily used intersection for Boundary and Argyle students. The
lines on the road are no longer visible and there is no Pedestrain Crosswalk warning signs on William or 29th.

With the growth in Lynn Valley this intersection is becoming increasingly busy and as a result dangerous. The recent car accident last week is a
result of the poor markings at this intersection. Cars run the stop signs on 29th on a daily basis. Cars going east on 29th and turning south on Willaim
do not stop at the corner and continually run the stop sign. I know of several children who have been nearly hit while crossing at this corner.

This intersection needs better signage and possibly some kind of traffic calming plan before a child is seriously injured or killed. This intersection
has gone from a crossing guard to non-existent markings while the traffic and population has dramatically increased.

On behalf of the residents, Argyle and Boundary Students, I urge the District to improve this intersection before a tragic accident happens.

If you need more information please feel free to contact me at 604-984-3057.
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Ken J Moore

President

Boundary Community School Association
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